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Date: August 13, 2001

To: Wireless Carriers

Subject: Wireless Carriers – Announcement concerning Wireless E911 Phase II

Since 1998, BellSouth has provided an E911 Phase I solution that allows Wireless Carriers to
be compliant with the Federal Communications Commission's Order in CC Docket 94-102
(FCC  96-264), released July 26, 1996, in the matter of Revision of the Commission's Rules To
Ensure Compatibility with Enhanced 911 Emergency Calling Systems.  BellSouth has
determined that certain regulatory issues prevent it from offering a Phase II solution.

BellSouth will continue to offer a Phase I solution.  However, BellSouth will not offer a Phase II
solution.  BellSouth advises you to select another solution for E911 Phase II.  Other E911
solution providers include, but are not limited to GTE TSI, Intrado (formerly SCC) and XYPoint.
BellSouth recommends that you contact an alternative provider so that your company can
secure a Phase II compliant solution in time to meet the FCC mandate of October 1, 2001.

BellSouth can still be instrumental in assisting wireless carriers in meeting their Phase II
obligations by your company choosing an alternative carrier to transport X, Y coordinates and
establishing an ALI interface.  BellSouth plans to offer its professional services to assist carriers
in their transition to a Phase II provider.  Please contact your BellSouth account team
representative or Karen Nurkiewicz at 404-927-1277, if you would like to explore this option.

Sincerely,
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Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services


